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Governor wishes the President for speedy recovery 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B. D. Mishra (Retd.) has wished the 

President of India Shri Ram Nath Kovind speedy recovery and early health 

restoration. The President of India has been shifted to the AIIMS, Delhi on 27th 

March 2021. Post investigations, doctors have advised him to undergo a planned 

bypass procedure which is expected to be performed on 30th March 2021. The 

President’s health is stable and he is under the care of the experts at the AIIMS. 

The Governor said that the President has been a true elder, philosopher and guide 

to all Governors, Lt. Governors and Union Territory Administrators and all are proud 

of the President’s magnanimity. The Governor has prayed for good health and 

speedy recovery for the President.  

 

PRO to Governor 
Arunachal Pradesh 
New Delhi, March 30, 2021 

 


